
December  Newsletter 

 

Excitement is in the air at preschool!  With the Holidays it is hard to stay on task, but the 

children will have fun while we learn the letters Cc, Jj, and the number 2.  

 
Reminders: 1) Please make sure you wash your child’s hands with soap and water before going                    

                      into the classroom in the morning!  This cuts down on illness. 

        2) Please make sure to include cups and napkins on your snack day.  Thank You! 

 
 

Ho! Ho! Ho!  Christmas is right around the corner! We will be celebrating the last      

   day of school before break with our Christmas Program. 

 

Tuesday, December 17 at 9:00 A.M. Morning Classes 

Tuesday, December 17 at 12:45 P.M. Afternoon Classes 

                or 

Wednesday, December 18 at 9:00 A.M. 
 

 
***The children and their guests (everyone is invited) are to arrive at the SAME TIME. *** 

**The doors will open at normal time (8:55 a.m./12:40 p.m.). 

 We are asking that each child bring 2 dozen Christmas cookies to help with refreshments for the 

program.  This is a good time to have your child help to measure and count while you follow your favorite 

family cookie recipe! 
 

 
Try this at home...    Bead Ornaments                         Needed:  1.) Beads    2.) Pipe cleaners 
String the beads onto the pipe cleaner. You can make a variety of designs. For a candy cane, alternate red and white and bend the 

top of the pipe cleaner into a candy cane shape. For a wreath, string green beads onto the pipe cleaner and add a red bead after 

every 4-6 green beads. Then shape it into a circle. Use these ornaments to decorate the tree or to attach to a wreath. 

                                           
School will resume for the New Year on: 

                        Monday, January 6 or Tuesday, January 7  

 

The Teacher’s would like to thank everyone who donated items for our first service project. It will help others in need during this 

Holiday Season.  THANK YOU!!!!!!! 

Looking Ahead<<<Preschool registration for returning parents for the 2020-2021 school year will begin 

as soon as school resumes on January 6th.  No Sooner!!>>> 

 

Have a Wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year!!! 


